
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a quorum of the Village 
Board members may be present during the draw-down of the 
dam, at the dam or in the vicinity of the dam on Hwy 67 for the 
purposes of assisting with the draw-down and for informational 
purposes.  The draw-down of the dam is taking place early 
August 2025.  This is not a public meeting.  
 

Deanna Braunschweig  
Clerk-Treasurer 

 


